
 
 Palm Sunday of the Passion of the Lord ~ April 9, 2017 

Church of Saint Joseph 
                                                                           6 New Street, Mendham, New Jersey 07945 ~ www.stjoesmendham.org

 

The Celebration of  
The Eucharist 

Mass Intentions ~ Holy Week 
 

Monday,  April 10th  
 6:30 a.m.  Kathleen A. Gilligan 
 9:00 a.m.  For The People 
         

Tuesday, April 11th     
 9:00 a.m.  Rita Corrigan 
 7:30 p.m. Parish Penance 
                   Service 
             

Wednesday, April 12th     
 6:30 a.m.  Richard T. Harter  
 9:00 a.m.  Louis Jandoli 
   

Holy Thursday, April 13th     
 9:00 a.m.   Morning Prayer 
 8:00 p.m.  Alfred & Jerry Hadinger  
                & Joseph & Ann Kwasnik 
 
Good  Friday,  April 14th  
 9:00 a.m.  Morning Prayer 
 3:00 p.m. Solemn Liturgy of the  
                  Lord’s Passion  
 8:00 p.m. Living Stations of the  
                   Cross 
 

Holy Saturday, April 15th  
 9:00 a.m.  Morning Prayer 
 8:00 p.m.  Minnie & Charles Kern 
              & Lucille & Larry Vollmuth 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    
Easter Sunday,  April 16th  
 7:30 a.m.   Ronald Wood 
 9:30 a.m.   Peter Cavalero 
11:30 a.m.  John & Ruth Saenger 
                   
Reconciliation: 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:30 p.m. 
 

Baptisms: 
     First & Third Sundays of the Month 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
FOCUS: Embracing the cross of Jesus leads to everlasting life. 
The cross of shame in Jesus’ time has become for us the sign of victory 
over sin and death. Through his perfect sacrifice of love on the cross, 
Jesus won forgiveness for our sins and defeated the power of sin and 
evil. By so doing, Jesus transformed the cross from an instrument of 
death into the tree of life and source of our salvation. 
 
 
 
 
Readings for Next Weekend    
First Reading:                       Second Reading:                 Third Reading: 
Acts 10:34a, 37-43                  Colossians 3: 1-4   John 20: 1-9 
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 STAFF 
 

Pastor:  Rev. Msgr. Joseph T. Anginoli, J.C.L.  Ext. 15 
 

Parochial Vicar:  Rev. Stephen T. Prisk     Ext. 16 
FrStephen@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Weekend Associates:  Rev. Msgr. Kenneth E. Lasch 
                                      Rev. Msgr. Peter J. McHugh 
 

Religious Education: 
Annette Tracy, Director of Religious Education  Ext. 13 
ATracy@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Youth Ministry 
& Confirmation Coordinator: Mark Tosso         Ext. 17 
Tosso@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Religious Ed. Administrative Ass’t: Mary Maximos          Ext. 14 
religioused@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Director of Music Ministries: Mary Pat Davies 
School: 973-543-7474  Ext. 314          Parish House   Ext. 18 
MDavies@SJSMendham.org 
 

Parish House: Jackie Cronin, Administrative Assistant Ext. 10 
JCronin@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Parish Finance Manager: Lisa Mauriello  Ext. 11 
Finance@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Calendar/Administrative Assistant: Diane Quaglia Ext. 24 
DQuaglia@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Parish House: 973~543~5950 
          Monday ~ Friday:  9:00 a.m. to 12 noon 
                                              1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.  

 

www.stjoesmendham.org 
 
 

       Like us on Facebook, follow us on Twitter  
 
 

Parish Trustees: Mortimer O’Shea & William Gilligan 
 

Welcoming/Weddings: 
Fran Plodkowski    973~543~2145 
 

Family Liturgy: 
Maria Gray                                                  908~955~6383 
 

Spiritual Life: 
Beverly Ryan  908~879~8799  
 

Parish School Served By: 
Lisa Gillespie    School Principal 
Cathleen Witczak        Administrative Assistant 
Lisa Mauriello                  Finance Manager 
Karen Johnson             Operations Manager 
Lynne Connor                      HSA President 
Brian O’Dowd                Education Council 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

To Enable Parishioners to Live Their 
Christian Vocation in the World. 

 

 

 
 
 

If you are going into the hospital and would like a 
priest to visit you there, please call the Parish House  

at 973~ 543~5950 to inform the priest.  

 
  

 

We welcome 

Gemma Louise Rice 
& Jack Vincent Sommella 

who joined our faith community through  
the waters of Baptism. 

 

   Please keep Gemma, Jack, their parents, 
      and godparents in your prayers. 

 
 

We also welcome the 

Caravano Family 
who recently joined our parish. 

 

Welcome and God Bless! 
 

                   
 

Sunday Offering 
 

                April 2, 2017: $10,276    
 

Thank you for your generous spirit! 
Fr. Joe 

 
 

The Parish House will be closed 
on Good Friday. 

 

 
                 
 

 

Lenten Communal Penance Service 
Tuesday, April 11 

7:30 ~ 9:00 p.m.  (Church) 
With Individual Confession and Absolution 

 

Holy Thursday, April 13 
            9:00 a.m. ~ Morning Prayer 
            8:00 p.m. ~ Mass of the Lord’s Supper 

 

Good Friday, April 14 
           9:00 a.m. ~ Morning Prayer 
           3:00 p.m. ~ Solemn Liturgy of the Lord’s Passion 
           8:00 p.m. ~ Living Stations of the Cross 

 

Holy Saturday, April 15 
         9:00 a.m. ~ Morning Prayer 
           8:00 p.m. ~ Solemn Easter Vigil 
 

Easter Sunday, April 16 
7:30 a.m., 9:30 a.m., 11:30 a.m. 

                   



 

 

Every Wednesday after the 
9:00 a.m. Mass in the chapel. 
 

Interchurch Committee of the Mendhams invites 
all to join together for midweek Lenten services at 
12:00 noon each Wednesday in Lent.  All services 
are held at Grace Lutheran Church, 65 East Main 
St., Mendham.  A simple soup and bread lunch 
follows each service.  A different church/convent in 
the community leads the service each week 
and provides the soup for the luncheon. All are 
welcome at all services! 
 

April 12 ~   Community of St. John Baptist  
 

Good Friday Collection ~ Pope Francis has 
asked our parish to support the Pontifical Good 
Friday Collection, which helps Christians in the 
Holy Land. Your support helps the church minister 
in parishes, provide Catholic schools and offer 
religious education. The Pontifical Good Friday 
Collection also helps to preserve the sacred 
shrines.  The wars, unrest and instability have 
been especially hard on Christians.  In these times 
of crisis, the Pontifical Good Friday Collection 
provides humanitarian aid to refugees.  When you 
contribute to the Pontifical Good Friday Collection, 
you become an instrument of peace and join with 
Catholics around the world in solidarity with the 
Church in the Holy Land. Please be generous!  
 
ENCOUNTER NEIGHBORS ~ We encounter 

Jesus this week in Jerusalem, a 
community he knows well. We 
prayerfully enter into our own 
communities too, encountering 

those who are hungry and thirsty, and others who 
need our help. How does our Lenten journey 
motivate us to serve those we meet in our daily 
lives? Visit crsricebowl.org for more. Please 
return your Rice bowls to the church this 
week, or drop them off at the Parish House.  
 

For the safety of your children ~ We ask that 
parents accompany young children when they use 
the bathroom during Mass.  
 

Good Deed Friday ~ We’d like to hear about your 
good deeds and we will post them on the Saint 
Joseph Facebook page every Friday.  You are free 
to be anonymous, as a good deed is its own reward! 

Email your good deed to 
dquaglia@stjoesmendham.org. 

 

        Worship 
 

Sunday, April 23, is Divine Mercy Sunday. 

The Chaplet of Divine Mercy will be prayed at  
3:00 P.M. in our chapel with adoration and 
Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament. All are 
invited to attend. 
 

The Rosary is prayed weekdays at 8:30 a.m. in 
the chapel. 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament takes 
place every Friday after the 9:00 a.m. Mass (9:30 
– 10:30 a.m.) and every first Saturday after the 
8:00 a.m. Mass (8:30 ~ 9:30 a.m.). Saturday’s 
Holy Hour is devoted to Mary, Mother of all the 
living. We offer our prayers for all those who are 
suffering and hurting, especially those affected by 
abuse and abortion. Please consider devoting 
some time in quiet prayer with our Lord – it’s good 
for the soul! For more information, please contact 
Fr. Stephen at the Parish House.  
 

Every Monday, following 9:00 a.m. Mass, the 
Divine Mercy Chaplet and Novena is prayed for 
all those who are suffering from cancer and other 
serious illnesses. Please join us in the chapel. For 
information, call the Parish House. 

 
 

Spiritual Enrichment 
 

 

Bible Study with Father Stephen meets on 
Wednesdays at 9:30 a.m. in the Christopher 
House.  If you are not yet a part of Bible Study and 
are interested, please come!  
 

The Men’s Discussion Group meets on the 1st 
and 3rd Saturdays of each month, from 8:30 a.m. 
to 10 a.m. in the East Room. This forum provides 
presentations and open discussions on a variety 
of topics to promote a deeper understanding of our 
Catholic faith. Please call or text Bob Manthey at 
973-441-0447 for details. Next meeting date: April 
15. 
 



 

 

Ministry to Life 

        On Behalf of the Babies,  
        thanks for Supporting Life! 

 
 

You are invited to join the 40 Days for Life prayer 
campaign through April 9, to peacefully pray for 
the end of abortion - the leading cause of death in 
the world - outside the Planned Parenthood in 
Morristown, a facility that performs over 1,000 
abortions each year. Just as Jesus prayed for the 
Father’s will to be done, so He now calls us to 
keep watch with Him in prayer and fasting for 
repentance and for people’s hearts to be open to 
life. Please join us, and those in over 340 cities 
around the world, in transforming our culture by 
praying for the babies and their mothers and 
fathers, for those who need post-abortive healing, 
and for those who work at Planned Parenthood. 
Please register for a time slot at 
40DaysforLife.com and select the Morristown 
vigil. 
 

Prayer vigils for abortion victims, their parents 
and doctors are held every Wednesday and 
Friday at Planned Parenthood, 196 Speedwell 
Ave., Morristown, from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. Also 
on Saturday from 8:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m., at 
Garden State Gynecology, 25 Lyndsley Drive in 
Morris Township (behind the Westin/Governor 
Morris hotel). For more information, please call 
Colleen Dolan at 973-543-7037.  

 
The Sacrament of 

The Anointing of the Sick 
 

Not a Sacrament for the dying only! Please call 
the Parish House to inform one of our priests that 
a family member needs the Sacrament of 
Anointing of the Sick before the person becomes 
gravely ill. This sacrament may be repeated. It is 
also appropriate to receive this sacrament prior to 
surgery. “If circumstances suggest it, the 
celebration of the Sacrament of Anointing of the 
Sick can be preceded by the Sacrament of 
Penance.” (1140, The Catechism of the Catholic Church) 
 
 
 
 

St. Joseph School News 
       St. Joseph School Where Faith,  

     Family and Education Come Together. 
 
 

Our Lenten journey continues here at the school.  
We opened our hearts during Lent by attending 
Stations of the Cross, going to the 9:00 a.m. liturgy 
during the week, receiving the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation and attending Adoration of the 
Blessed Sacrament. 
Our commitment to serving others continued 
when the National Junior Honor Society 
planned and organized a day in which families 
provided bagged breakfast meals that were 
delivered to the Soup Kitchen in Morristown, 
through the “Feed A Friend” program.  Students in 
the 6th, 7th and 8th grades spent time making 
crafts and having conversation with residents at 
Holly Manor, and families are participating in the 
Rice Bowl collection through St. Joseph Church. 
 

Tomorrow the 4th grade will attend the 9:00 a.m. 
liturgy. 
 

On Holy Thursday, St. Joseph School students 
will start the day with a Seder Supper in the gym, 
followed by Stations of the Cross at 10:30 a.m. in 
the church.  All parishioners are invited to attend.  
 

St. Joseph School will have an 11:30 a.m. 
dismissal on Holy Thursday, April 13. 
 

SJS will be on Spring Break from Good Friday, 
April 14 through Sunday, April 23.  Classes will 
resume Monday, April 24. 
 

Formal registration for the 2017 ~ 2018 school 
year has begun for new students.  Please contact 
Peggy Banko at 973-543-7474, ext. 5, to arrange 
a tour. 

 

Please visit us at  www.sjsmendham.org 
 to see all that is happening. 
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              Religious Education 
               www.stjoesmendham.org 

        

 

Annette Tracy, DRE, ext. 13 
atracy@stjoesmendham.org 

 

Mary Maximos, Assistant, ext. 14 
religioused@stjosemendham.org 

 
 

SCHEDULE FOR APRIL ~ Grades K-8: 
 

FAITH Group (1 ~ 6)  
9:45 a.m. ~ 11:15 a.m., Sunday, April 23 

 

LOVE Group (2 ~ 6) 
4:00 p.m. ~ 5:00 p.m., Monday, April 24 

 

TLC Group (7~8) 
 7:00 p.m. ~ to 8:30 p.m., Monday, April 24 

 

HOPE Group (K ~ 6) 
9:45 a.m. ~ 11:15 a.m., Sunday, April 30 

 
 

GRADE 2 SACRAMENTAL   
            PROGRAM 
 

Please pray for our 2nd graders as 
they prepare to receive the 
Sacrament of First Eucharist! 
 

St. Joseph School ~ Saturday, May 6, 10:00 a.m. 

Faith & Hope Groups ~ Saturday, May 6, 12 noon 

Love Group  ~ Saturday,  May 13,10:00 a.m. 

 
 

     Confirmation ~ Year 1 & Year II 
          (Grades 9 & 10) 

 
 

CLASS SCHEDULE: 
 

Sunday, April 23 
11:30 a.m. Teen Mass  

Confirmation classes will be held 
later that day at 5:00 p.m. 

 
CONFIRMATION PROGRAM REGISTRATION 

2017-2018:  
 

IF…you are entering 9th grade this fall at a 
non-Catholic high school… 

OR 
IF…you are entering 10th grade in a 

Catholic high school… 
 

You and a parent are asked to attend the 
Confirmation welcoming meeting on 
Wednesday, April 26, at 7:30 p.m. in the 
church.  We will welcome you to the 
Confirmation preparation process, discuss 
details of the program and begin the registration 
process.  Please contact Mark Tosso at 
tosso@stjoesmendham.org with any questions. 

 
 

            Teen News 

              High School Youth Ministry 
       

All are invited to our next ‘crack of dawn’ 6:30 
a.m. Mass and bagels breakfast ~ Wednesday, 
April 12 at 6:30 a.m. in the Chapel. 
 

Living Stations Cast Members 
Needed ~ Fr. Stephen is directing this 
year's presentation of the Living 
Stations of the Cross on Good Friday, 
April 14, at 8:00 p.m.   We need teens 
to help as members of the cast and 
crew of this production. There is ONE rehearsal 
on Wednesday, April 12 at 6:30 p.m.  You do not 
need experience in theater, just a willingness to 
learn. Except for the two narrators, there are no 
speaking parts. Please contact Fr. Stephen or 
Mark Tosso at the Parish House if you are 
interested. 
 

If you'd like to be added to our email list, please 
contact Mark Tosso at tosso@stjoesmendham.org. 

 
        Knights of Columbus 

 

             IN SERVICE TO ONE. IN SERVICE TO ALL. 
 
 
 
 

Become a Knight ~ If you would like to be a 
member of the Saint Joseph Knights of Columbus, 
please contact Tom Quaglia at 908-347-9660 or 
tquaglia@ptc.com. 
 

Please visit us on our website: 
http://www.stjoesmendhamknights.org 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 

Diocese of Paterson 
 
Parishioners, please note:  On our Diocesan 
website, www.patersondiocese.org, there is the 
Advance Directive for End of Life Issues available for 
printing. This directive has been approved by the 
Bishops of New Jersey. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Human Concerns 
 

 

 

Please note: St. Joseph Church no longer collects 
clothing donations. We will continue to collect 
nonperishable food items. If you have other items to 
donate to the Father English Center, please call Adi 
Conover at 973-543-0248.   
 

Please continue to help stock the shelves at Bob 
and Carol's Food Pantry at the Father English 
Center in Paterson.  The pantry is in serious need 
of the following items: rice,    canned soups, 
canned beans, pasta, and pasta sauces.  Place 
your donations in the bin at the west entrance.  If you 
have any questions regarding this request, please 
call Emily Wood, 973-543-3445.  Thank you! 
 
 

 
 
The Abbey Gift shop located on the grounds of the 
Abbey/Delbarton property, has an assortment of 
rosaries, books, crosses, bracelets, statues, 
christening items, medals and greeting cards. Follow 
the sign that says Retreat Center. Enter the small 
door to the right. For more 
information:lorettaviglione@gmail.com.  

St Therese Knights of Columbus Annual Charity 
Auction and Tricky Tray, April 29, 6:00 p.m.- 10:30 
p.m. St Therese School, 135 Main Street, 
Succasunna.  
 

VNA of Somerset Hills Annual Rummage Sale ~ 
May 5 & 6 from 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.  & May 7, from 
12:30 to 3:30 p.m., at the Fairgrounds on Rte. 202, 
Far Hills. New volunteers welcome. Donations 
accepted at the fairgrounds April 8 - 26 Monday - 
Saturday, 10:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.  For more 
information visit: visitingnurse.org or call 908-781-
6445.  
 

The Mendham Borough Historical Society meets 
on Tuesday, April 25, at 7:30 PM in the Garabrant 
Center.  Michael Gabriele will present the program 
based on his book---“The History of Diners in New 
Jersey.”   Public invited; parking/program, free. 
 

Mother and Adult Daughter Retreat ~ May 12 -14, 
Marianist Family Retreat Center, Cape May Point. 
Knowing that your relationship is special, and the 
need to nurture it throughout the years, this is a 
wonderful opportunity to walk upon common ground 
while celebrating your differences.  $135 per person. 
Sign up online at capemaymarianists.org, or call 
609-884-3829, for more information. 
 

The Westminster Concert Bell Choir ~ Sunday, 
April 22, at 5:00 p.m. - Liberty Corner Presbyterian 
Church, Liberty Corner. For more information and 
to obtain tickets, please 
visit: https://www.showclix.com/event/westminster-
bell-choir. 
 

 

 
    NEW PARISHIONER REGISTRATION FORM      

Family Name:_______________________________________________________ Date: ________________ 
Address:_____________________________________City:_______________________  Zip: ____________ 
Telephone (H)______________________________ (Cell): ________________________________________  
E-Mail:_________________________________________ Would you like to join our Parish E-mail List?: __________ 
Husband:___________________________________________________________Religion: _____________ 
Wife:______________________________________________________________ Religion: _____________ 
 

List Only Those Living With You:                                                          

 Children                                        Date of Birth                Religion                       School & Grade            __                               

________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Children Eligible for CCD: _____      Others living with  you? ________         How Related? _______________ 


